
 

From: Julian Zener 
To: California Water Commission 
Subject: Sites Reservoir 
Date: Wednesday, July 15, 2020 11:43:41 AM 

Please do not move forward with further planning for the reservoir. It does not make 
financial sense and would be environmentally destructive. 
Thank you. 

Julian Zener, MD 
16521, N Cherry St. 
Chico. CA,95926. 


